
West End Citizens Association 
Washington, D.C. 

Boundaries: 15th Street on the East ᛫ Potomac Park on the South 

Rock Creek and the Potomac on the West ᛫ N Street on the North 

 

Post Office Box 58098 ᛫ Washington, D.C. 20037-8098 

 

      April 29, 2023 

Dear WECA Members and other Residents:  

The Spring Meeting of the West End Citizens Association (WECA) will be held on Saturday, 

May 13, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. in GWU Duques Hall, 2201 G Street NW – room 152, 

Washington, DC 20052.    

The featured speaker will be newly-elected Attorney General (AG) Brian Schwalb, who was 

preceded by the first independently-elected AG Karl Racine.  AG Schwab is a third-generation 

Washingtonian, who graduated from Duke University and Harvard Law School.  He served in 

the U.S. Department of Justice as a trial attorney in the Tax Division, and, after joining the 

Venable law firm in 2005, later became Venable’s Vice Chairman and the Partner-in-Charge of 

Venable’s DC office.  He and his family live in Ward 3. 

Since the WECA’s November 19, 2022 meeting with DDOT Director Everett Lott, the WECA 

timely filed its 2-year activities report for 4/1/21-4/1/23 (enclosed) with the successor to the DC 

Department of Consumer and Regulatory Affairs: https://www.wecadc.org/WECA-2-yr-rept-

DCRA-040123.pdf.  In addition, John Seichter recently joined the WECA Board of Directors.   

Lastly, it is time for the renewal of your membership dues.  Please mail your $15 check payable 

to the WECA and to the following address: West End Citizens Association, PO Box 58098, 

Washington DC 20037-8098.  Alternatively, you can bring it with you to the May 13th meeting. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, May 13th at 2:00 p.m. 

      Sincerely yours,  

      /s/ 

      Sara Maddux 

      President 

 

Enclosure 
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